ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE ROYAL THAI EMBASSY, KATHMANDU
NO. 2 /2565
THE EMBASSY’S TEMPORARY CLOSURE
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Due to the increasing and high risk of COVID-19 and also many of the
Embassy’s staff have tested positive for COVID-19, the Royal Thai Embassy,
Kathmandu will be temporarily closed from 26 January to 6 February 2022.

Please note that all consular services (visa application and legalization)
will be suspended during this period. All inquiries regarding visa and legalization related
issues must be sent to the Consular Services’ e-mail at consular.ktm@mfa.go.th only.
Further information regarding the entry to Thailand can be accessed through
the Embassy’s website (https://kathmandu.thaiembassy.org/).

The Royal Thai Embassy apologizes for any inconvenience caused and

appreciates your kind understanding.




